In reply please quote: <<STUDENT NUMBER>>

<<DATE>>

<<NAME>>

<<ADDRESS>>

Dear <<TITLE>> <<SURNAME>>
I am pleased to advise you that your request to change from <<TYPE>> Time to <<TYPE>> Time study has been approved for <<SESSION/YEAR>>.  A copy of your revised enrolment record is enclosed.

If you have any questions regarding your enrolment, please call in and speak to the staff in the Research Student Centre, which is located on the eastern side of Building 20 (Communications Centre).

Alternatively you may contact us by telephone on 02 4221 5452 or by e-mail at: research_student_centre@uow.edu.au
Yours sincerely
Higher Degree Research Enrolment Officer
Research Student Centre
